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Cieslak, Douglas J - DNR

From: Matt Dahlem <mdahlem@fehr-graham.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 2:35 PM
To: Cieslak, Douglas J - DNR
Subject: Former Mangia Wine Bar - 5717 and 5725 Sheridan Road, Kenosha, WI - WDNR BRRTS 

#: 02-30-580382

Doug, thanks for discussion of this site today.  Right now the Responsible Party (RP) is discussing options about the sale 
of the property.  The RP understands there is a vapor intrusion issue.  The RP understands that the building is 
unoccupied and will remain unoccupied into the foreseeable future due to the vapor intrusion issue. The vapor intrusion 
issue will be addressed at a later time. I will update you in 3 months from now (April 7, 2020) about site conditions. 
 

MATT DAHLEM, PG  I  Branch Manager 
Fehr Graham  I  Engineering & Environmental 
 
909 North 8th Street, Suite 101 
Sheboygan, Wisconsin 53081 
P: 920.453.0700 
fehr-graham.com 

 


